
CONTACT INFORMATION 
Tapesh Sookram  — FDOT Project Administrator
Phone: (954) 940‐7619 
Email: tapesh.sookram@dot.state.fl.us  

JusƟna Hicklyn — Community Outreach Specialist 
Phone: (954) 940‐7585 
Email: jusƟna@valerin‐group.com  

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION - DISTRICT FOUR 
PROJECT INFORMATION FLYER 
Pompano Beach Sidewalk Improvement Project 
NE 6th  Street from Dixie Highway to west of Flagler Avenue 
SW 6th Street from Dixie Highway to South Cypress Road 
Broward County, FL 
Financial Project ID: 437785‐1‐52‐01 

POMPANO BEACH SIDEWALK IMPROVEMENT PROJECT 
The Florida Department of TransportaƟon (FDOT) District Four is pleased to provide informaƟon about 
sidewalk improvements and railroad safety along NE 6th Street and SW 6th Street in the city of Pompano 
Beach. 

The Broward Metropolitan Planning OrganizaƟon (MPO) is invesƟng over $300 million to create safer, 
healthier communiƟes in Broward. This project is one of many within a larger plan to create enhanced 
bicycle, pedestrian, and public transportaƟon access throughout the Broward region. The Broward MPO is a 
federally‐mandated agency that is responsible for making decisions on local transportaƟon issues and 
deciding how to spend federal funds on transportaƟon projects within Broward. For more informaƟon about 
the Broward MPO, please visit: BrowardMPO.org.  

ConstrucƟon Cost: $277,929  ConstrucƟon Start Date: April 20, 2020  AnƟcipated CompleƟon: Summer 2020 

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION MISSION STATEMENT 
The Department will provide a safe transportaƟon system that ensures the mobility of people and goods, enhances economic 

prosperity, and preserves the quality of our environment and communiƟes.    

TRAFFIC IMPACTS 
 Temporary lane closures may occur during

non‐peak hours.
 Pedestrian detours will be in place during

sidewalk closures.
 Railroad crossings will be monitored by flagmen

to ensure safety during construcƟon at the
crossings.

 Access to residences and businesses will be
maintained at all Ɵmes.

For more informaƟon on FDOT District 
Four construcƟon projects in Broward 
County, please visit our website: 
www.d4fdot.com. 

PROJECT IMPROVEMENTS 
 ConstrucƟng sidewalks to eliminate exisƟng

gaps along the roadway
 ConstrucƟng railroad crossing improvements

where new sidewalks will be constructed
 Installing high emphasis pavement markings to

enhance safety at the railroad crossings for
drivers and pedestrians

 All improvements will meet Americans with
DisabiliƟes Act (ADA) requirements.

Public par cipa on is solicited without regard to race, color, na onal origin, age, sex, religion, disability or family status. Persons 
wishing to express their concerns rela ve to FDOT compliance with Title VI may do so by contac ng FDOT District Four Title VI   
Coordinator Sharon Singh Hagyan at Sharon.Singhhagyan@dot.state.fl.us. 

Follow us on TwiƩer@MyFDOT_SEFL 




